
 

2025 Annual Meeting Notice 

        Date: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 

         Time: 6:00 PM 

      Location: Home of Melanie and Eloy Granados 

        Address: 114 Coconut Grove Court 

 

This meeting is especially important, as I will be stepping down as your HOA President, 

effective September 1, 2025. Serving in this role has been both a responsibility and a privilege. 

I’m proud of the progress we’ve made, but I believe the time is right for fresh perspectives and 

new ideas. 

At the meeting, we’ll be electing new Board members, including a new President. If you want a 

voice in how the Association is run — this is your chance. 

We live in a prime location surrounded by exciting growth, and it’s in everyone’s best interest 

to ensure our HOA continues to maintain, protect, and improve both our property values and 

our community. 

Is there a particular committee you’d like to see formed — or serve on? Come with your ideas, 

your voice, and a willingness to say, “I’ll help.” This is your chance to speak up, get involved, 

and help shape what comes next. The Board and its committees are all volunteer based. The 

more involvement we have, the stronger and more responsive our HOA can be. “Volunteers do 

not necessarily have the time; they just have the heart.” — Elizabeth Andrew 

Sincere thanks to Melanie and Eloy for graciously opening their home for this meeting. 

Warm regards, 

Maxine C. Vaccarella 

President, CGHOA 


